Absolute LLC
PO Box 545
Gillette, WY 82717

10/08/2018

Karlene Abelseth
City Clerk

City of Gillette

PO Box 3003
Gillette, WY 82717

Karlene Abelseth,

We would like to assure the council that we have stopped allowing alcohol outside the building. All signs
outside were taken down and signs by the door are posted to keep all alcohol inside. We will continue with this
until we are approved for the extended serving area.

We have become aware that many City and Campbell County residents would like to see a drive through
put in at our establishment. Please except this letter as a request for Absolute LLC to open a drive through window,
with the intention of selling alcohol. We understand that we will be charged an additional $500 fee per year upon
approval. Our blan is to extend the drive through east into the parking lot. In response to your letter of October 3
2018, 1 would like to insure you that our contractor, Michael’s Construction, has “turned in” the plans for the drive
through. He also met with various members of the city government (planning, engineering, and building). Michael
was informed by Joe Shone that since the area of disturbance is under 2500 square feet he does not need a storm
water permit and his plans do include bollards for added protection of Powder River Energy’s electrical equipment.

As for the extended service area we request that this be taken up at the next council meeting as well, as
was indicated could be done by the city administrator and mayor when asked specifically by councilman Barks. The
change will result in an increase to the extended serving area. The serving area will be an L shaped area, with one
side being 68’ long and 38’ wide. The other side will be 109’ long and 40’ wide. This area is approximately 5,584
square feet.

Sincerely,

Audra Hyttinen
Absolute LLC



